
 

 

September 25, 2024 

 

To 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  

Mumbai – 400051 

 

SYMBOL: POLICYBZR 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services/ Listing 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

SCRIP CODE: 543390 

 

Sub.: Company’s clarifications / representations to the news items 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

With reference to the news items mentioned by the media houses respectively, “PB Fintech May explore plans 

to enter the Healthcare Space” and “PB Fintech in advance stage of discussion of new model, announcement 

soon”, we are hereby submitting our clarifications as under for reference of all stakeholders:  

“We believe if claims were a quicker and smoother experience it would increase the number of people buying 

health insurance. It would be much better if interests were aligned between insurers and Hospitals to give 

customers amazing claims experience and we believe that would grow insurance penetration. 

Yashish mentioned we are exploring this area in our last analyst call. We continue to explore, but have no 

decisions to update at the moment.  

A decision if and when arrived will be informed to the stock exchanges”. 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For PB Fintech Limited 

 

 

 
______________ 

(Bhasker Joshi) 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
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